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Following the success of Issue Two of the B.O.B (Best of Blurb) Magazine that you 
hopefully received in June 2007, the latest issue is nearing completion and will be 
distributed shortly. 
 
The magazine, which features a range of articles written by young people and listings of 
local activities, is being distributed to all high schools, special schools, private schools, 
and alternative education centres within Norfolk. 
 
Features in this year’s issue include an interview with young fathers, articles covering 
various local outdoor activities, environmentally friendly fashion and all the usual 
competitions and quizzes. 
 
B.O.B has been planned and produced by young people from across Norfolk in 
conjunction with Norfolk Blurb, the Norfolk County Council’s website for young people. 
The B.O.B Magazine is targeted to all 11 – 18 year olds in the Norfolk area. 
 
The magazine will be distributed between the 10th and 24th June.  You should receive 
sufficient volumes for all your students within the target age range.  Please contact us 
by Friday 6th June if you wish to make a change to the volume being delivered.  If we do 
not hear from you, we will assume you are happy to receive the delivery. 
 
We wish to thank you in advance for helping to facilitate the distribution of the magazine 
to your students. 
 
 
Tom Gaskin 
Project Co-ordinator, Norfolk Blurb 
Children’s Services: Active Citizenship Team 
Youth Work Development Unit 
School Lane   Sprowston 
Norwich NR7 8TR 
 
Tel: 01603 485999 
Fax: 01603 482629 
tom.gaskin@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
 

http://www.norfolkblurb.co.uk
mailto:tom.gaskin@norfolk.gov.uk

